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Tim Tilley 

 
Graffiti Club  

Don’t forget, year 6, to 
take a look at the 
Graffiti project on 

Lawrence green every 
Monday from 3:00-

4:30pm. Get creative 
with spray cans and 

show off your talents!  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Happy Half Term! I can’t believe that we are at the end of the half term already but I just wanted 
to thank everyone for another positive term at Landscore. The children have worked incredibly 
hard and have continued to make great progress as a result of the fabulous support from all of 
you and the wonderful staff here at school, so thank you to you all. Please remember that 
Monday 7th June is a non-pupil day so the children return to school on Tuesday 8th June. 
 

Crediton Library On Saturday 5th June at 11am, 
Crediton Library will be holding an Usborne Children's 
Workshop with the author Tim Tilley, who has recently 
published his novel Harklights, aimed at children aged 8-11. 
This is part of the online Crediton Literary Festival 2021 and is a 
free event open to all. Tim Tilley, the children's author and 
illustrator of Harklights, is the winner of the Joan Aiken Future 
Classics Prize and the Waterstone's Children's Book of the 
Month, and his magical story celebrates family, friendship and 
the natural world, and has a hopeful, ecological message.  
You are all invited to join nature-loving Tim Tilley and step into the magical world of Harklights. 
You’ll be introduced to the Hobs (the miniature people who protect the forest in Tim’s book) and 
learn all about being a forest keeper. Tim will also help you create your own Harklights Forest 
Journal – all you need is a pencil and A4 paper.  This Zoom session is free, but you do need to 
register by visiting bit.ly/CredLit21 (or clicking on: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/crediton-
literary-festival-online-2021-tickets-154194823869 ) in order to receive a code before the event. 

 

Many thanks to Morrisons We would like to say a big 
thank you to Morrisons, in particular, Sharon Arnold the 
community champion, for sending us 10 copies of a lovely 
book entitled ‘Cedric the Seed’. The book was inspired by 
the pandemic when lives were changed in an instant and 
the story is about hope for a brighter future. I am sure the 
children will enjoy reading the story of Cedric and his 
journey from a little seed to a tall sunflower.  

  
Congratulations We are all incredibly proud of Bella 
Gurney who has donated 12 inches of her hair to the Little 
Princesses trust for children who have lost their hair due to 
cancer. Bella has been growing her hair for over five years to 
ensure that she had plenty to donate. Congratulations Bella 
- what a lovely thing to do. 
Congratulations also to Nina Ciebien who won Mel Stride’s Christmas card 
competition back in December. You may think I’m a little bit late with my 
congratulations but today was the first opportunity that we could invite Mel 
into the school to present Nina with her prize. Nina was presented with a 
fabulous art set which I am sure she will enjoy using. 
Final congratulations must go to Toby Moss for achieving his Octopus 2 swimming certificate. 
Well done Toby and keep up the great work with your swimming.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break. We will see you back in school on Tuesday 8th June. 
 

Debbie Main    
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